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Date: 20 July 2017 

The Australian Electoral Commission 

(Attn. Redistribution Secretariat) 

Ground Floor, 2 Salamanca Square 

HOBART 

 

Comment upon proposed change of name for the Division of Denison to Clark 

 

This is not an objection, but simply a statement to confirm my full and unreserved support for 

renaming the Division of Denison to Clark.  This is a long overdue move, supported by the 

community including High Court judges, a former Governor General and many current and 

former MPs.  I congratulate the Augmented Electoral Commission for adopting this proposal. 

Yours sincerely 
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